October 5, 2022

Information Letter no. 24-2022

Covid – 19 Restrictions

Dear Member Federation,

The EFC Comex reviewed the state of the Covid-19 situation in European countries and updated Covid-19 rules for the EFC (cadets and U23) competitions. This is made possible because there are no more restrictions in the countries of our member federations and thus the current regulations are an unnecessary complication for the organizers and participants of our competitions.

The adopted rule reads as follows:

Until further notice, the participants of the EFC competitions have to respect national covid-19 regulations valid in the respective countries of the organizers.

The adopted regulation comes in effect immediately, i.e. from the first of October 2022.

Kind regards,

Jacek Slupski Secretary General